Danny and Darleen Whetstone

June 10, 2002

Dear Sir or Madam,

Greetings in our Lord's name. Darleen and I rejoice in the goodness of our God. We finally moved into our new home, and sold the motor home. Thank you so much for praying with us about these things.

Both of our daughters, Daynna and Danae, give us granddaughters in April. Emily and Piper were born just four days apart. It was not easy getting "Nana" to Maine and Wisconsin at almost the same time, but it worked!

Our meetings have been blessed of the Lord. We are so grateful for the open doors that we have to serve. We have had some changes in the home office. Mrs. Collins moved to Georgia, Mrs. Watson is now office manager and Martha Smith has been added to the office staff.

We are thankful for your continued support of our ministry. May the Lord bless you continually.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone

